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        December 3, 2015 
Dear K-4 Parents, 
 

The Advent Service will take place on Thursday, December 10th, at 7:00 pm, 
in the church.   K-4 students will meet in church that night.  Please see the 
information below for where and when your child should be at church: 
 

• Actors/Readers – please report to the altar servers room (Sacristy door 
nearest to the Atrium), at 6:15 pm.   

 
• All other K-4 students will meet their teacher, in church, at 6:45 pm.  

 
o Kindergarten — Doran Hall (entrance nearest the church parking lot) 
o 1st Grade — Pews in back of church (near the Stinson Blvd entrance) 
o 2nd Grade — Pews near the church piano 
o 3rd Grade — Pews near the church piano 
o 4th Grade — Pews in back of church (near the Stinson Blvd entrance) 

 
Five volunteers are needed to move the risers from the church to the school 

immediately following the Advent Service.  Please contact Mrs. Malone-Miller at 
(612.787.1101) or jmalonemiller@stchbs.org , if you are able to help.   
 
This is a wonderful evening of prayer, song and reflection.  Please help us create a 
prayerful environment by not using cameras and/or camcorders during the service.  
You will be able to download photographs of the Advent Service from the St. 
Charles Borromeo Facebook page!  Here’s the link: www.facebook.com/stchbs. 
Thank you for your cooperation, generosity and support!   
 
Blessings on your Advent journey!  
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 
The St. Charles Borromeo Advent Service Coordinators:     
 
Anne Flynn        Beth Hess Judy Kusz        Jane Malone-Miller   
 


